April 13, 2018
Tricia Brown 
1446 Wessex Circle
Reno, NV 89503
William Dunkelberger, Supervisor
Humboldt-Toiyabe National Forest
1400 Franklin Way
Sparks, NV 89431
Dear Mr. Dunkelberger,
I am writing in strong support of the proposed amendment to the Forest Service plan to restrict all future commercial development on the 3,446 acres of acquired Galena lands in the Carson Range. I support the USFS preferred alternative #3. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have been a member of Friends of Mt. Rose since our first meeting in 1983. I am thankful that the citizens of Nevada have been able to experience the beauty of this area all these years. I have hiked and skied there since I moved to Reno in 1975 and hope to continue to enjoy Mt. Rose in it’s natural beauty.
Thank you for taking the time to consider my concerns.
Tricia Brown 
